
Motion: Close Out of Task Statement #10-23 

The National Commercial Fishing Safety Advisory Committee (NCFSAC) hereby moves to 
close out Task Statement #10-23: Continue review of the development of the CG-CVC-3 
publicly accessible website containing information related to fishing industry activities, 
including vessel safety, inspections, enforcement, hazards, training, and outages of the 
Rescue 21 system. 

The subcommittee has completed its review of the website, provided appropriate 
suggestions for improvements, and the U.S. Coast Guard has indicated that these 
suggestions will be incorporated into future website edits. Therefore, Task Statement #10-
23 is considered complete. 

September 10, 2024, Subcommittee Attendance: Jerry Dzugan, Barb Hewlett, Frank 
Vargas, Eric Rosvold, Tom Dameron, and Stephen Hochberg (Public, Trident Seafoods) 

 


